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 Customer Service for Healthcare Training 
 

 Because customer service is not a department, it's an 
attitude. 

  
Last year, many NPO practices participated in a patient satisfaction survey 

using the CG-CAHPS survey.   The major opportunity identified was the 
improvement of customer service skills for the front office staff.   The 

customer friendliness of that staff sets the tone for all patient interactions and 
can do so much to "save" the situation when there are those unavoidable 

issues. 
  

Dr. Heather Frazier is offering a one-day session, Wednesday, March 4, on 
"Customer Service for Healthcare".   The flyer is located here.  AND, AS AN 
NPO MEMBER, your registration fee is reduced by 10%!!  Just note that you 

are an NPO member when you register.   If there are problems with the 
discount, just give us a call here at 231-421-8505.     

   

 

                          For NPO Members - REGISTER TODAY ! 
 

 
 

Quick Links... 
  
  
NPO Website 
NMHN Website 
 
NPO CALENDAR 
  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ovmjflYcptFXQ6y1-PyPlvBgoO9hBYkZJRRzNZOzb90pnpkJqCvbMdklJUJhOAfE9pzfAai2IIJOLqlfZWlxcQKzs8gIlx1PbOut-p3_vI25RneVUCm6MY0jdWWlLdICc6uuJJjmKsdY0O-p6skr3zvnr2ePcV1Xcusa21v4PBii979wcIRbxGnGa-zX2ZCK67f_U6WE-4o2RTZic7uWhYUor5WK6wtMH4NOGaUxyCvQu2elwMd9dg==&c=0H82qNhe1pIqVgaFbIBjbdjFaU7u7QiOX1PdAWfioOU-5gtFvaPkgg==&ch=lDUrIJ4l_rDd3ooseARZl2xHAo_FLjFhUG0546exhTy3mJfGkcAG8w==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ovmjflYcptFXQ6y1-PyPlvBgoO9hBYkZJRRzNZOzb90pnpkJqCvbMXTV5l8XFmXMSpYC8nWvo7vHDWLZrT8uY3LwsFQ-WaDgzdS-hH99RjjRnUavx817BxBNDhLrSKImd7NVMqOeVHhJ5g2i1j9KY31-hNrkznrxXERKJeYXbok=&c=0H82qNhe1pIqVgaFbIBjbdjFaU7u7QiOX1PdAWfioOU-5gtFvaPkgg==&ch=lDUrIJ4l_rDd3ooseARZl2xHAo_FLjFhUG0546exhTy3mJfGkcAG8w==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ovmjflYcptFXQ6y1-PyPlvBgoO9hBYkZJRRzNZOzb90pnpkJqCvbMXTV5l8XFmXMroE4srMN2a4c8yjdM4w5HwtrrYqZ2chp5MXzeSoAVcnksBg9aRZTz5tupLm31fJpu_181FsapIBGLPNLlBZoK2rK3DeWxIB0&c=0H82qNhe1pIqVgaFbIBjbdjFaU7u7QiOX1PdAWfioOU-5gtFvaPkgg==&ch=lDUrIJ4l_rDd3ooseARZl2xHAo_FLjFhUG0546exhTy3mJfGkcAG8w==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001ovmjflYcptFXQ6y1-PyPlvBgoO9hBYkZJRRzNZOzb90pnpkJqCvbMdXyu5QI49MWZLfFmRiWpYWJMYEocLtrRM7iWMLIt8l9BiCTPlqoonS-fNq2dOEag_lmXBP88oJNKoP23X_CUjKfM4zkcV3h6NiRCa8iOAuvaJ1cj3fA5COKEO5HhqSHlsnVa6CawZiiDgTvVilU8TvXQoLSqqNtkU99-x3iv1JVmKAFZmDPRJZ4c9Q7-OYrFSzeg4MLA44dvsUZFit57GQ=&c=0H82qNhe1pIqVgaFbIBjbdjFaU7u7QiOX1PdAWfioOU-5gtFvaPkgg==&ch=lDUrIJ4l_rDd3ooseARZl2xHAo_FLjFhUG0546exhTy3mJfGkcAG8w==


  
  

 

 

  Oh, no no no... 
  

lsalvatore@npoinc.org  
300 E Front St. 

Suite 240 
Traverse City, MI 49684 

 

 

mailto:lsalvatore@npoinc.org

